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Mr C Ritchie
Manager — Industry
Major Development Assessment
NSW Department of Planning and Infrastructure
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Attention: Mr B Liew

Dear Mr Ritchie

Department of Planning
Peceivc.1

14 JAN 2013

Scanning Room

I refer to your letter dated 14 December 2012 requesting the Environment Protection Authority (EPA) make
a submission on the proposed modification (No. 08_0016 Mod 1) of an existing premises at 133 - 145
Lenore Drive, Erskine Park.

On review of the supporting documentation the EPA has determined that under Part 1 (Premises Based
Activities) Section 9 (Chemical storage) of the Schedule 1 of the Protection of the Environment Operations
Act 1997 (P0E0) the premises will not require an Environment Protection Licence because the proposed
maximum chemical and dangerous goods storage capacity of premises is below the threshold of 2,000
tonnes. Accordingly, EPA has no further interest in the matter.

Please contact Mr Rod Fox on 9995 6839 if you have any queries regarding this letter.

Yours sincerely

JENNIFER SAGE
Acting Unit Head, Sydney Industry
Environment Protection Authority

PO Box 668 Parramatta NSW 2124
Level 7, 79 George St Parrannatta NSW 2150

Tel: (02) 9995 5000 Fax: (02) 9995 6900
ABN 30 841 387 271

www.environment.nsw.gov.au
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